

UNITARIAN UNIVERSALIST ASSOCIATION OF CONGREGATIONS

8 August 2007

Unity Church - Unitarian 732 Holly Avenue &aint. Paul, MN 55104

25 Beacon Street Boston Massachusetts 02108 USA 617 742 2100 tel 617 367 3237 fax

www.uua.org

Dear Minister, Welcoming Congregation Committee, Members and Friends,

It is with great pleasure that I inform you that your congregation may be recognized officially as a Welcoming Congregation.

Our history shows that the liberal religious tradition is affirmed every time another congregation commits itself to being a human place that affirms, welcomes, and celebrates the presence of bisexual, gay, lesbian, and transgender persons. Though there remains a great deal of work to do in the Association before homophobia and transphobia become things of the past, it is congregations like yours that serve as an inspiration for those who have yet to begin the work of greater inclusion and understanding.

We are also sending you two posters, suitable for framing, that read: "We are a Welcoming Congregation: This Unitarian Universalist community welcomes and celebrates the presence and participation of bisexual, gay, lesbian, and/or transgender people." Congratulations, and thanks!

က ကိုမေးကိုနှင့် မေတည်။ မေတာ့ နေရာရှိနေရာ အေတာင်းတို့ မေတြသည်း ရှိနေရာ ရသည်။ မြောင်းမှု ရသည်။ အေတာ့ မေတာ့ မေတြင်းကို မေတာ့ မေတြင်းသော ကေတို့အမေတည်း တင်းမေတြသည် အေတာင်မှာ မေတို့ မေရာမှန်မေတာ့ ရှိနောင်း လည်းမေတွင်မှု ကြို့မှာ သည်မေတြင်းမေတြသည်။ ကြို့သည်။ မေတို့နေရာ သည် မေတာင်းသည့် အတွေ့ မေတိုင်းတနာ မေတို့ အမေတို့မြော်သို့မှာ မ

Sincerely,

Rev. Keith Kron, Director

Kull 7 Km

Office of Bisexual, Gay, Lesbian and Transgender Concerns